UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION \ Y
REGION Il \' Yy
801 WARRENVILLE ROAD \
LISLE, ILLINOIS 805324351
January 9, 1996

EA 95-265

Mr. K. Kaup

Site Vice President
Braidwood Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
RR #1, Box B4

Braceville, IL 60407

SUBJECT: NRC ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE REPORT NO. 50-456/95019(DRP)
Dear Mr. Kaup:

This refers to an Enforcement Conference conducted by Mr. A. B. Beach and
other members of the Region 111 staff on December 21, 1995. The subject of
this conference was the event at your Braidwood Station Nuclear Plant
regarding both diesel generators not being operable as required by Technical
Specifications. We have enclosed a report summarizing the discussion.

You will be notified by separate correspondence of our decision regarding the
Enforcement Action based on the information presented and discussed at the
Enforcoment Conference. No response is required until you are notified of the
propostd Enforcement Action.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of

this letter and enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this Enforcement
Conference.

Sincerely,

) VR

Lewis F. Miller, Jr., Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 4

Docket No. 50-456
Enclosure: Enforcement Conference

Report No. 50-456/95019(DRP)

9602060028 960109
PDR ADOCK ()300033@

See attached distribution
06000~



Commonwealth Edison Company 2
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cc w/encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,

Nuclear Support

T. Tulon, Station Manager

K. Bartes, Regulatory
Assurance Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

Richard Hubbard

Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, I11inois Commerce
Commission
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Mr. K. Kaup

Site Vice President
Braidwood Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
RR #1, Box 84

Braceville, IL 60407

SUBJECT: NRC ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE REPORT NO. 50-456/95019(DRP)

Dear Mr. Kaup:

This refers to an Enforcement Conference conducted by Mr. A. B. Beach and
other members of the Region 111 staff on December 21, 1995. The subject of
this conference was the event at your Braidwood Station Nuclear Plant
regarding both diesel generators not being operable as required by Technical
Specifications. We have enclosed a report summarizing the discussion.

You will be notified by separate correspondence of our decision regarding the
Enforcement Action based on the information presented and discussed at the
Enforcement Conference. No response is required until you are notified of the
proposed Enforcement Action.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC Public

Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this Enforcement
Conference.

Sincerely,

Origjna] signed by
Lekf¥TF. "mi¥ 180 8 T Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 4
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